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FIG	2014	Congress:
Registration	Open
The	registration	for	the	XXV	International	FIG	Congress	2014,	to	be	held	in	Kuala	Lumpur,	Malaysia,	from	16	to	21	June	2014,	has
opened.	This	edition	promises	to	be	a	culmination	of	the	four-year	FIG	Work	Plan	as	well	as	the	start	of	a	new	4-year	term	under	a	new
FIG	president	who	will	be	elected	at	the	2014	General	Assembly.

The	celebration	will	be	a	mix	of	plenary	and	technical	sessions	and	workshops;	a	trade	show	and	side	events	and	social	functions,	giving
participants	an	occasion	to	discuss	best	practices	within	the	surveying	profession	with	their	peers.

A	fully	packed	programme	will	be	offered.	The	Congress	will	showcase	the	work	of	FIG	and	its	Commissions,	Task	Forces	and	Permanent
Institutions.	The	programme	will	be	underpinned	by	invited	high-level	keynote	speakers	in	four	plenary	sessions.	The	four	consecutive
congress	days	will	offer	up	to	10	parallel	sessions	and	workshops.	In	addition	a	range	of	technical	tours	will	be	offered	aimed	at
highlighting	the	role	of	the	profession	in	Malaysia	and	set	across	the	broad	context	of	FIG’s	Commissions.	There	also	will	be	a	Malaysian
evening	as	well	as	the	gala	dinner.

A	discounted	early-bird	registration	fee	is	available.	All	details	and	registration	are	available	through	the	conference	website.
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